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VAAS and Bioforsk (ClimaViet project partners) in cooperation with WINROCK, Vietnam, organized a 
stakeholder workshop in Nam Dinh province on the 4th of May. The main purpose was to share project 
results and evaluate the relevance results for scaling up in Nam Dinh province. 

 

VAAS and Bioforsk (ClimaViet project partners) in cooperation with WINROCK, 

Vietnam, organized a stakeholder workshop in Nam Dinh province on the 4th of May. 

The main purpose was to share project results and evaluate the relevance results for 

scaling up in Nam Dinh province (in particular tested saline tolerant rice varieties; 

results from the use of slow release nitrogen fertilisers; soil management 

and mitigation/ and reducing GHGs; socio-economic vulnerability assessment and 

Gender). Several stakeholders including officials from MARD and DARD (Nam 

Dinh), private sector, farmers organization representatives participated and actively 

took part in the discussions. The stakeholders and farmers were of the view that the 

results presented are very relevant for the province and in particular the coastal areas 

in Nam Dinh severely affected by salinity. However, these results have to be further 

tested and approved before the final recommendations can be given. Climaviet is a 

small initiative and hence cooperation with other agencies like WINROCK working in 

the province can be mutually beneficial. Potential cooperation between VAAS-

Bioforsk and Winrock International Organization, and local authorities to disseminate 

project results was discussed. Ms.Elin Ullebø, the First Secretary from the Royal 

Norwegian Embassy, Hanoi, expressed that the embassy was quite satisfied with the 

results achieved so far in ClimaViet. 

 

http://www.bioforsk.no/ikbViewer/page/bioforsk/bilde?p_document_id=122507

